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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
Date:  March 31, 2016 
 
To:   All Interested Parties 
 
From:   Corrice Patterson, Public Works Director 
  Village of Palmetto Bay 
  9705 E Hibiscus Street  
  Palmetto Bay, Florida 33157 
 
Re:    Invitation to Bid  No. 1516-11-002 
  21 PASSENGER PARATRANSIT SHUTTLE 

 
This Addendum forms a part of the Invitation to Bid (ITB) Package Document dated March 16th 2016, 
with any amendments and/or additions noted below. This addendum also provides answers to the 
questions proposed in regard to the ITB 1516-11-002 21 PASSENGER PARATRANSIT SHUTTLE BUS 
 
Litsy C. Pittser, Procurement Specialist, Village of Palmetto Bay 
 
Please note that due to the amount of questions that we have received recently and the time 
constrictions we have, I am extending the bid opening to April 8th, 2016. This will give us time to 
answer all the questions received which will be posted as addendum #2 sometime early next week. The 
time remains the same 11:00 am.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Litsy C. Pittser 
Procurement Specialist 
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF 
ADDENDUM SOLICITATION 

 
 

Amendment/Modification No: 1 
 

Amendment of ITB No: 1516-11-002 
 

Title:  21 PASSENGER PARA TRANSIT SHUTTLE BUS 
 
 

 
Name of Proposer_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Date Addendum Received______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Total Pages of Addendum including Acknowledgement                        2 
 
 
 
Print Name __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signature ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
All other terms and conditions stipulated in the original Village of Palmetto Bay Invitation to Bid shall remain in 
force.  All addenda created will be incorporated into the final contract and must be acknowledged in all 
proposals. This acknowledgement form must be included in the response and failure to sign and submit this form 
may result in your proposal from being rejected. 


